
            June 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 Bethpage School District, along with Nassau BOCES, will be offering an elementary summer program at Charles Campagne  

Elementary School for Bethpage students who will be entering Kindergarten through Grade 7 in September 2023. 

 The program is designed to provide a meaningful educational experience. The courses represent a wide range of enrichment 

opportunities for students to pursue. The remedial component of this program will also be offered through recommendation 

from elementary and middle school building principals. Our faculty members are all New York State certified educators. 

 This program will run Mondays through Thursdays beginning Monday, July 10 and ending Thursday, August 3, 2023. 

There will be two sessions each day:  Session 1: 9:00-10:50 am & Session 2: 11:10 am-1:00 pm. 

 The cost will be $3.00 for each course or a total of $6.00 for both sessions. Please refer to the Course Selections, which 

provides a detailed list of course offerings and their objectives. We look forward to an exciting and productive summer 

program. For further information, please email Kate Peters at ElementarySS@bethpage.ws or call 516-644-4495 and leave a 

message.  You can also visit us on-line at www.bethpagecommunity.com/summerschool. 

         Kate Peters 

         Program Coordinator 

         Elementary Summer School Program 

IMPORTANT—Registration Information 

REGISTRATION ON-LINE ONLY 

ELEMENTARY SUMMER ENRICHMENT PROGRAM 
FOR STUDENTS ENTERING 

KINDERGARTEN THROUGH GRADE 7 
LOCATION: CHARLES CAMPAGNE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

ON-LINE REGISTRATION WILL BEGIN AT 9 AM 

Saturday, June 10 through Tuesday, June 13, 2023 

 Class sizes are limited and will be filled on a “FIRST-COME, FIRST-SERVED” basis. 

 REGISTRATION WILL BE ON-LINE ONLY.  

 Please submit a check or money order payable to:  BETHPAGE UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

MAIL TO:  Kramer Lane Elementary School 

One Kramer Lane, Plainview, NY 11803 

Attention:  Kate Peters 

 

NO CASH PAYMENTS WILL BE ACCEPTED. 

Your child’s enrollment will be held, but will not be finalized, until payment has been received. 

 After the registration period ends, a copy of your on-line application will be mailed home. 


